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Please do not change the voting regulations we have now. I am a senior citizen and 

the mail in voting as it has been for many years works perfectly. It would be a burden 

for me to go in person to vote. Additionally, I live with my sister, another senior citizen 

and it would be difficult for her as well. There is no legitimate reason to change the 

voting system in Oregon. It has been working well and I STRONGLY request and 

urge you to keep things the way they are. Do not give in to the stupid ignorant 

people. Do NOT pass this bill. Thank you. 


